




 
 
 
Date :  3 February 2016 

Our ref:  S. 0146/XIII/BBPBPTH-1/2016 

Encl. :  2nd Announcement of International Workshop 

 

Re: Invitation to present a talk at the International Workshop on “Ceratocystis in tropical 

hardwood plantations” 15-19
th

 February 2016 

 

 

Dr. Suwandi 

Sriwijaya University 

 

 

Dear Dr. Suwandi 

 

The Center for Forest Biotechnology and Tree Improvement Research (CFBTI), with support 

from the Australian Centre for International Agricultural Research (ACIAR) will hold an  

International Workshop on “Ceratocystis in tropical hardwood plantations” on 14-19
th

 

February 2016 in Yogyakarta and Riau. The workshop will review the current state of 

knowledge about Ceratocystis diseases in forest trees with a special focus on tropical 

hardwood plantations. 

 

It is my pleasure on behalf of the Organizing Committee to formally invite you to be one of the 

presenters at the above international event, in the subject of “Ceratocystis wilt of Lansium tree: 

New Disease and Threat to Duku Fruit Production in Indonesia”. 

Please find the enclosing attachment of the seminar’s second announcement additionally to 

allow you highlight the general information, and perhaps to look into your schedule 

accordingly.   

 

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon, and thank you in advance for your kind 

attention and cooperation. 
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